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Inside This Issue:

—-The Bonsai Show

— Winners of people’s choice and 
member”s choice awards

— Our Potentilla workshop

Our next meeting is going to be on 

Aug. 18th, 7:00 pm @ Firehouse # 14 
located at 1875 Dublin Blvd. Colora-
do Springs, CO 80918

Our Bonsai Show

      

        Our bonsai show was a great success and the 21 C library 

was the perfect place to hold our show. I would like to thank 

everyone who volunteered and participated, we could not have 

had a successful show without you guys! 

       We had a Fukien Tee Tree for our drawing and the winner 

was Cristin Byrne…..Congratulations!

        The winner of the people’s choice award was Steve Al-

ford. The tree that won was his Dawn Redwood Forest. 

        For member’s choice it was a tie between Steve’s Dawn 

Redwood forest and Marc’s Juniper. The tie breaker was a coin 

toss, and Marc won! 

    The Raffle Tree                       Steve’s Dawn Redwood

                                   Marc’s Juniper



Potentilla Workshop

        Our Potentilla workshop is going to be on August 15th at 9 am. The venue has been changed 

to Steve’s house instead of mine, unfortunately I will not be available for that workshop. Steve’s 

address is 1024 Bonfoy Ave. Colorado Springs, CO 80909.



CALENDAR OF EVENTS 2015

August 15
How to make Potentilla bonsai tree workshop with material we got in June’s 
nursery crawl. We will meet at 9:00 am at my Steve’s house 1024 Bonfoy 
Ave. Colorado Springs, CO 80909

August 18
Show the Potentilla bonsai that we made in the previous workshop.

September 19
Workshop with Todd Schaffer from Denver on Junipers.

October 20
Discuss winter preparedness. Polyhouse designs, garage use, basement 
windows etc. Plan Christmas party for 2015 and nominate people for the 
next board.

November 17
Elections. Will announce other agenda later on.

December 15
Christmas Party at Bass Pro Shop. No monthly meeting


